
Corby Business Academy  
 
Face coverings for students 

 

10 September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Last night we took delivery of face coverings, as promised we have distributed these to students during tutor 

times today. Each student will receive three washable face coverings to support our families during the COVID-

19 control measures. 

I have really appreciated the vigilance of families adhering to the protocols around face coverings since we 

have returned to school and hope this gesture can further support our students. 

Please continue to check that your child is attending the Academy with a face covering, whether it be the ones 

we have supplied or an appropriate alternative purchased by yourselves. 

Any students not in attendance today needs to speak to their relevant Head of Year from tomorrow onwards, 

they will hold the list of students who have received their designated three coverings. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S. Underwood 

Associate Principal 


